
        The Teresian School 
                             12 Stillorgan Road, Dublin 4, Tel. 2691376   Fax. 2602878 

 
13th April 2017 

 
 

To Junior School and Pre-School Parents / Guardians 
 
 
We have just received confirmation that the certificate of practical completion in respect of the 
Pre-School and Junior School building has been issued. This is very good news and means that 
the Pre-School and K.A – Class 3 will be moving into the new remodelled building on Monday 
24th April. (Full day). We are very much looking forward to this and to welcoming you. 
 
 
Ballet will re-commence on Monday 24th April.    
 
Trócaire boxes should be returned to the school on Monday 24th April, so that we can forward the 
proceeds of our Lenten Campaign to Trócaire. 
 
Summer Fair         Saturday 29th April. 
 
Monday 1st May   May Bank Holiday, school closed. 
 
Confirmation       Sunday 7th May @ 3.00pm Donnybrook Parish Church. 
 
First Communion will take place in Donnybrook Parish Church on Saturday 13th May at  
11.30am.  
 
Sports Day will be held this year on Thursday 25th May from 1.00pm to 3.00pm (on the hockey 
pitch) weather permitting.  
 
Summer holidays for the Junior School will begin on Friday 2nd June 12.30pm.   
 
 Monday 5th June is a Bank Holiday. The Pre-School will be closed. 
                                                                    
 
Please note that all Pre-School children are charged fees for the month of June, whether or not 
they miss any days. 
     
A very sincere word of thanks for your generous response to Solidarity Day.  The total amount 
raised this year to date is €4756.66. This money will be welcomed with much gratitude by those 
coordinating our projects in Peru, India, and Republic of the Congo.  Thank you once again for 
supporting these projects.  
 

 

 



 
 
 
 

Please do not park in the school grounds whilst the building work 
is still in progress. 

 
 
 

Dress Code (Reminder) 
 
All runners should be white and worn with white sports socks. 
Kilts must be below the knee. 
No logos of any kind permitted on jumpers/cardigans and jackets.  
 

Enquiries re. kilts may be directed to www.bluegreen.ie or email teresian@bluegreen.ie 
 

Phone 087 6453065 / 087 2784753  

 

 
 
 
 
 
We are most grateful to you for your co-operation and support especially during this year. 
May you and your family, have a restful and joyful Easter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Rosaleen Doherty 
 
Rosaleen Doherty 
Pre-School & Junior School Principal 

 

 

http://www.bluegreen.ie/

